
Board of Education Information 
To:​ Board of Education 

From:​ Matt Rich 

Date:​ February 5, 2025 

Re:​ Approve Video System Change Order 

Recommendation: 

It is the recommendation of the Superintendent to approve the camera system change order for 
$7,335.81 to Imperial Surveillance. 

Background Information: 

This change order adds the additional cameras to the areas identified by the Board as well as two 
bathroom detectors that were missing from the original drawings. 
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